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Franklin Fire Update In Malibu

Canyon News
On Sunday, December 15, the LA County Sheriff's Department posted on its Facebook page an update to
the Franklin Fire.

As of 9 a.m. @lacountyfd reported that acreage remains at 4,037, and containment is now at 42 percent.
Teams have completed 95 percent of the damage inspections, and the numbers remain at 19 structures
destroyed (eight single family dwellings and 11 outbuildings), and 27 structures damaged (14 single
family dwellings, one multi family dwelling, seven commercial, and five outbuildings).

http://local.nixle.com/alert/11323527/
For the most up to date information visit:

https:///acounty.gov/emergency
https://pw.lacounty.gov/roadclosures/map.cfm

The city of Malibu posted details about resources on its Facebook page.

“Malibu, we know that recovery from the #FranklinFire is overwhelming. LA County has resources to
help, from property tax relief and rebuilding, to mental health support and business recovery services.

Find information on available County resources and recovery efforts: recovery.lacounty.gov/franklinfire.

There are also several nonprofit organizations within the Emergency Network Los Angeles (ENLA) that
provide disaster aid, including:

-Greater Los Angeles County American Red Cross: Call the 24-hour intake number at (800) 675-5799
-The Salvation Army: Visit socal.salvationarmy.org or call (562) 264-3600
-Tzu Chi Foundation: Call 909.447.7799 or email info@tzuchi.us

The information presented in this publication is for general informational purposes and is not a substitute for legal advice. If
you have a specific legal issue or problem, United Policyholders recommends that you consult with an attorney. Guidance on
hiring professional help can be found in the “Find Help” section of www.uphelp.org. United Policyholders does not sell
insurance or certify, endorse or warrant any of the insurance products, vendors, or professionals identified on our website.

Source: https://uphelp.org/franklin-fire-update-in-malibu/ Date: January 22, 2025
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-United Policy Holders: Email info@uphelp.org

Additionally, the Los Angeles Region Community Recovery Organization, established in the wake of the
2018 Woolsey Fire, has a list of key local, county, state and federal resources to assist in disaster
assistance: bit.ly/4ffOETT

City Resources: Check updates on the City’s website at www.malibucity.org/franklinfire. Call the City’s
information line at 310-456-2489 (available daily from 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM).

Please remain vigilant and continue to monitor updates. Thank you for your patience as we navigate this
evolving situation together. Together, we will rebuild Malibu stronger than ever.”

The information presented in this publication is for general informational purposes and is not a substitute for legal advice. If
you have a specific legal issue or problem, United Policyholders recommends that you consult with an attorney. Guidance on
hiring professional help can be found in the “Find Help” section of www.uphelp.org. United Policyholders does not sell
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